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I have the honour to attach herewith a letter dated 19 November 1981 addressed 
to you by Mr. Nail Atalay, the representative of the Turkish Federated State of 
Kibris. 

I should be grateful if this letter were circulated as a document of the 
General Assembly, under agenda item 35, and of the Security Council. 

(Signed) A. Coskuh KIRCA 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

81-32398 0010~ (E) / . . . 
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ANNEX 

Letter dated 19 November 1981 from Mr. Nail Atalay 
to the Secretary-General 

Upon instruction from my Government, I have the honour to refer to the letter 
of Mr. Andreas V. Mavrommatis, the representative of the Greek Cypriot 
administration, which was circulated on 11 November 1981 as a document of the 
United Nations (A/36/668-5/14751). 

The two jet aircrafts referred to in the above-mentioned letter remained 
within the airspace of the Turkish Federated State of Kibris. Therefore, the 
allegation of Mr. MavrOINnatiS concerning the violation of airspace of Cyprus on 
5 November 1981 deserves no reply at all. 

I should be grateful if this letter were circulated as a document of the 
General Assembly, under agenda item 35, and of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Nail ATALAY 
Representative of the 

Turkish Federated State 
of Kibris 


